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Bristol Road Ramp to North Bound I‐75 in Flint 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 
The Michigan Department of Transportation will be closing the Bristol Road Ramp to North 

Bound I-75 from 10:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m. Wednesday, November 10, 2021.  Workers will be 

performing work on North Bound I-75 at the railroad bridge between Bristol Road and I-69 which 

will require the ramp closure. 

Motorists are advised to seek another route.  Please contact Ryan Whiteherse, MDOT Davison 

TSC, at (810) 653-7470 if you have questions.   

 
--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 


